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Dear Senators Dembrow, Olsen, Baertschiger, Prozanski and Robian,

I am proud of Oregon’s forward-thinking in creating the “Oregon Climate Test”,

which would subject new fossil fuel projects to a review that would measure:

1) their emission profile and their impact on the global climate, and

2) their true economic viability, i.e. would it really manifest jobs, etc.

Senate Bill 1007 is such SWEET REASON!  Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Olive Streit 
309 Scenic Drive
Ashland, OR  97520
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